
Greenville Central School 
 

Budget Vote 
 

Tuesday, May 17, 2011 
 

 
On Tuesday, May 17, 2011 voting on the proposed 2011-2012 School Budget took place in the Elementary School 
Cafeteria between the hours of 1:00 and 9:00 p.m.  Voting was by voting machines.  All official figures and papers 
in connection with the voting are in the official file (FY2011-64, 65).  Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced 
that the polls were open at 1:00 p.m. 

 
The following individuals served as Inspectors of Election:  Susan Haskin, Johanna Albert, Ashleigh Brandt, Brian 
Cannon, Sydney Carella, Aidan Grennan, Milissa Silvia, Emily Evans, Erin Kne, Kimberly Herwick, Kristina 
Vitale, Kelly Olmsted, ShiaLee Ray, Ryan Murphy 
 
The following individuals served on the Board of Voter Registration:  Barbara Soldner, Lillian Wood, Kathy 
Gasper, and George Solder. 
 
At 9:00 p.m. Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced that the polls were closed.  The registers were counted for 
the number of people voting and the machines were totaled.  District Clerk Jacqueline O’Halloran announced the 
unofficial results, with the absentee ballots still to be counted.  The budget passed.   
 
Seventeen (17) absentee ballots were opened and those results were added to the machine totals.  District Clerk, 
Jacqueline O’Halloran, announced the results of the vote as follows: 
 

Total number voting:         (840 machine ballots and 17 absentee ballots) 
 

Proposed budget 2011-2012: YES:   582  NO: 255 
 

Board of Education:  (in order as they appeared on the ballot) 
Gregory Lampman  630 
Rosanne Stapleton  582 

 
Gregory Lampman and Rosanne Stapelton were re-elected to serve three year terms from July 1, 2011 
through June 30, 2014 

 
Greenville Library:  YES:   531  NO:  285 

 
The Rensselaerville Library did not request additional appropriation for 2011-2012 and will remain at 
the 2010-2011 appropriation of $20,000.00. 
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_____________________________ 
President Board of Education 


